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Please move this bill forward. The CEI Hub as it exists now has the potential the 

cause the most damage in the next (and imminent) large Cascadia Subduction Zone 

earthquake coming to Oregon. Please support this study so responsible 

governments, businesses and non-profits can have enough data to plan ways to 

ensure safety for us all.  


